Westra, John

From: Garceau, Sarah

Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 10:38 AM
To: Westra, John

Cc: Luke, Tim

Subject: WD 61E Annual Meeting Notice
Attachments: WD 61E Annual Meeting Notice.pdf
John,

Attached is the annual meeting notice for WD 61E, scheduled for tomorrow, September 11, 2012. Unfortunately, we just
received the notice, so no water users have been notified of the meeting. Could you please contact the water district
secretary and advise her to reschedule the meeting?

Your help is appreciated. Let me or Tim know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Sarah Garceau
Technical Records Specialist

sarah.garceau@idwr.idaho.gov
208-287-4958

ldaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR)
322 E. Front Street

P.0O. Box 83720

Boise, ID 83720-0098

208-287-4800

www.idwr.idaho.gov
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